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Newsflash 
  

 
GPC ROADSHOW SOUTH YORKSHIRE 

 

Wednesday 12 June 2024 
 

Registration from 1.30 pm / Roadshow 2 pm to 4.30 pm 
The Mercure, Britannia Way, Catcliffe, Sheffield S60 5BD 

 
The national General Practitioners Committee (GPC) England team, alongside South Yorkshire 
LMCs, is hosting a roadshow.  
 
To book a place please see the further information available here. 
 
Key Speakers: 

 
• Dr Samira Anane - Deputy Chair of GPC England 
• Dr David Wrigley - Deputy Chair of GPC England 

 
Hear about phase one of GP action starting with a ballot of GP Partners from 17-29 July. 
 
Listen to expert KC opinion on the risks associated with any action, and why what is proposed 
will be safe for you, your staff, your business, and your patients. 
 
See the vision, strategy and aims for the months ahead leading up to and after the general 
election from our national representatives. 
 
During the meeting there will be an opportunity to discuss and debate with other peers, 
understand the ballot and what is safe action for you as a contract holder. 
 
After briefings there will be plenty of time for questions and wider discussions around our next 
steps, over the short, medium, and long term. 
 
Practice Managers, Salaried GPs and Practice Nurses are very welcome. 
 
We recognise that many may be unable to attend an afternoon meeting. Information about 
other roadshow points within the area which you are welcome to attend can be found here.  
 
 
 
#TakeActionSaveGeneralPractice https://t.co/rPnYtDEyjt 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/take-action-protect-your-practices-protect-your-patients-tickets-907516404997?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=listing&utm-source=cp&aff=ebdsshcopyurl
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bma.org.uk%2Fevents%2Fgp-contract-roadshow-events-2024&data=05%7C02%7Cadminassistant%40sheffieldlmc.org.uk%7C0d118659f55546b339eb08dc766c6e67%7Cc92375f6e9214b5da6ebf50ba33c8257%7C0%7C0%7C638515455280445908%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=MTV3wYlhOE8zemJVZpuHB6T2RC%2F0McPS0G7R%2BklytFs%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ft.co%2FrPnYtDEyjt&data=05%7C02%7Cadminassistant%40sheffieldlmc.org.uk%7C0d118659f55546b339eb08dc766c6e67%7Cc92375f6e9214b5da6ebf50ba33c8257%7C0%7C0%7C638515455280434007%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RlnYP%2BuXgKgW%2FTD7%2FOn54p9FYPrC0JrWdPVCXESbnvE%3D&reserved=0

